
To whom this may concern, 

We are writing to you as the coffee vendor at the Mona Vale Organic Food Markets at Pittwater 
RSL. We wanted to express our strong support for the continuation of the market into the future 
at Pittwater RSL. 

This market in particular really saved our small business through covid. All our events were 
cancelled during 2020 and this market is what kept us going each week given it was 
recognised as an essential service during the pandemic. The markets continue to provide us, 
along with hundreds of others, with employment and income that is well needed at the 
moment. 

Especially since covid, we ourselves realise what this market has done for our survival which is 
why we have also changed our shopping habits and now make this market the primary supplier 
of our weekly groceries. We truly hope to continue trading and shopping there and are certain 
the local community wishes the same. 

Kind regards,
Igor Kovacevic

0403794423
www.baristaslab.com.au
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